

# AGENDA

## Donhead St Andrew Parish Council Full Meeting

Friday 13<sup>th</sup> January 2017 at 7:30pm  
in the Henrietta Barnett Field Centre

**Councillors are summoned to a meeting called by:**

Mrs Sandra Harry, Clerk to the Parish Council

c/o Truffles, Pigtrough Lane, Donhead St Andrew, SP7 9ES

[donheadstandrewpc@gmail.com](mailto:donheadstandrewpc@gmail.com) / 07539 600466

*Sandra Harry*

9<sup>th</sup> January 2017

The Chairman will confirm if any part of the meeting **may not** be filmed, photographed or audio recorded.

If any member of the public has an objection to being filmed, photographed or audio recorded, would they make themselves known to the Chairman or the Parish Clerk before the start of the meeting.

17.01.01 **Apologies** received/accepted and those present/not present.

17.01.02 **Declarations and Dispensations**

a. declarations of disclosable pecuniary and non-pecuniary interests already declared in the Register of Interests

b. declarations of disclosable pecuniary and non-pecuniary interests not previously declared in the Register of Interests.

17.01.03 **Public Participation and Presentations** - Questions and/or statements

This is an opportunity for residents of Donhead St Andrew Parish to speak, for a maximum of 3 minutes, on any agenda item or other matter of interest.

17.01.04 **Approval of minutes:**

Full meeting - 18<sup>th</sup> November 2016

Interim meeting - 18<sup>th</sup> November 2016

### PLANNING MATTERS

17.01.05 **Applications determined**

17.01.06 **CPRE Liaison**

### FINANCE

17.01.07 **Approval of payments information**

17.01.08 **Budget monitoring/ Precept consideration** - final decision required at this meeting.

### CEMETERY

17.01.09 **War memorial** - quotes for replacement 'pin' works being obtained.

17.01.10 **Cemetery general maintenance and upkeep**

a. Work by local gardener Simon Workman; trees along the road side bank.

b. Cemetery rota

### HIGHWAYS/Rights of Way

17.01.11 **Footpaths**

a. FP27- latest known position

b. Representatives from the village for Southern Area Planning meeting (February 2<sup>nd</sup>) due to consider the objections for FP27

c. Other Footpath matters

17.01.12	<b>Parish Steward System</b> - identification of works and reporting	
17.01.13	<b>Village Speed Limit</b> - an issue has been logged regarding the requested metrocount/speed limit.	
<b>OTHER MATTERS REQUIRING CONSIDERATION and/or RESOLUTION</b>		
17.01.14	<b>CEV (flooding) meeting on 2<sup>nd</sup> February in Burcombe</b>	
17.01.15	<b>Best Kept Village competition</b>	
17.01.16	<b>Cross Border Working</b> with Shaftesbury	
17.01.17	<b>NHS Consultation event</b> - Shaftesbury, 10 <sup>th</sup> January 2017	
17.01.18	Format / content of <b>Annual Parish Meeting</b>	
17.01.19	Jobbydoo link on website	
<b>Reports</b>		
17.01.20	W. Cnllr Tony Deane	
17.01.21	Other reports: a. Chairman b. Clerk	
17.01.22	Correspondence	
17.01.23	<b>Public participation</b> - for comments relating to the evening's agenda items and discussion.	
17.01.24	<b>Date and time of next meeting:</b> Annual Parish Meeting - 17 <sup>th</sup> March 2017 at 7pm Full Council Meeting - 17 <sup>th</sup> March 2017 at 7:30pm Interim planning meetings as required.	